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Dear Friend of Rooftop,
Rooftop Alternative K-8 School is one of the most diverse public schools in San Francisco.  This year our school is celebrating its 40th anniversary of serving Bay Area elementary children and their families.  I am writing to urge your organization to sponsor Rooftop’s upcoming fundraiser, The 19th Annual Rooftop Auction & Children’s Art Show to be held on Saturday, March 3, 2012 at the County Fair Building in Golden Gate Park.

Rooftop thrives due to its rich artistic and enrichment programs and the high achievement of our students.  However, like all under-funded public schools in California, Rooftop depends on your generous support for the continuation of our library, art, garden and science, sensory motor and computer programs but also for everyday necessities like paper.

Your gift sends the message that your business is a compassionate member of our community that supports a whole generation of young learners and budding artists. Your donation is also a great vehicle to advertise to its current Rooftop families, its active alumni, and friends of the school who attend our auction each year. Your business name will be listed in our auction catalogue, on our website (www.auction.rooftopk8.org) and prominently displayed at our event. Your donation is fully tax-deductible (ID #23-7349936).

Please consider making a donation.  This year you can donate and complete the donor form at our auction website or simply  fill out the attached donation form, which can also act as a gift certificate and return to our school.  You can also arrange for the donation to be picked up either by sending an email to rooftoppickup@gmail.com or by calling our auction hotline at 415-729-4581.  One of our Rooftop parent volunteers will call to follow up with you.  
For sponsorship opportunities and/or to place an advertisement in our Auction printed and/or online catalog, visit our auction website for details and information.

Please accept my thanks on the behalf of the Rooftop children, teachers, administration and families for your continuing support. 

Sincerely,
Verna Liza Antonio-Caba,
Rooftop Auction Chair
E-mail: info@rooftopauction.org
Website:  www.auction.rooftopk8.org

Hotline/Voicemail: 415.729.4581
